
Summer Term Invoicing and OSAP Email 

Tuition Billing for Summer Term 

King’s students enrolled in summer term classes will be invoiced starting May 1st.  The tuition fee 

deadline for both Domestic and International Students is May 15th.   Tuition costs for summer courses 

will be finalized at the beginning of April and fee schedules will be posted at:  

https://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/fees-and-responsibilities/schedules/  

 

 

OSAP for Summer Term 

 

OSAP for the Summer Term is processed by Student Financial Services at King’s.  Attached you will find 

instructions for applying to Summer OSAP and the “Summer 2023 Supplement Paper Application”. 

These forms are posted on the King’s website at: https://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-

matters/financial-aid/ontario-student-assistance-program-osap/ 

 

To submit your application, you may choose one of the following options: 

-email to studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca 

-fax to 519-963-0975 

-mail to Student Financial Services at King’s, 266 Epworth Ave, London ON N6A2M3 

-drop off at Student Financial Services at King’s Wemple Room W144 

 

 If you have any questions, you may contact Student Financial Services at 519-433-3491 ext 4319 
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